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Purchase Tickets Now for the Montgomery Museum of Fine Arts Junior Executive 

Boards’ Fourth Annual Art in Concert 
 
Montgomery, AL, September 25, 2015- Junior Executive Board members recently announced The Futurebirds 
will perform at this year’s Art in Concert Friday, October 16, 2015. The doors will open at 6 P.M. and DJ Kevin Nutt 
will open the show at 7 P.M. The Futurebirds will go on at 8 P.M. The indie rock band with an atmospheric, 
psychedelic twist is from Athens, Georgia. They are best known for their songs “Virginia Slims,” “Serial Bowls,” and 
“Dig.”  
 
The group known for their high energy shows and country rock infused sound has been touring extensively with the 
likes of Drive-By Truckers, Dead Confederate, Widespread Panic, and Alabama Shakes. They have also performed 
at such prestigious festivals as Austin City Limits, Outside Lands, and Hangout.   
 
Get your tickets now until October 15 at www.mmfa.org or call 334.240.4333. The cost is $10.00 in advance or 
$15.00 the day of the show.  
 
The concert, which will take place on the lawn of the MMFA, will go on rain or shine. Food and beverages will be 
available for purchase. Don’t forget your blankets and lawn chairs. Remember, no coolers are allowed.   
 
The JEB thanks Auburn University in Montgomery, the Poarch Band of Creek Indians, and 
MATTER for their lead sponsorship of Art in Concert. 
 
Thanks to our other Art in Concert supporters: Stivers Ford, Thompson Insurance, Dr. Porcia Love, 
and Natalie McGruder.   
 
The Montgomery Museum of Fine Arts Junior Executive Board (JEB), composed of 35 dynamic River Region 
young professionals, builds awareness of the Montgomery Museum of Fine Arts through the planning and 
promotion of events appealing to other young professionals. The proceeds from those events benefit the Museum’s 
acquisition, exhibition, and education programs. Members are hand-selected from the community and serve a one-
year term. If interested in becoming a JEB member please send a short cover letter and resume to jbarry@mmfa.org 
by November 20, 2015.  
	
  
The MMFA, a department of the City of Montgomery, is supported by funds from the City of Montgomery and the 
Montgomery Museum of Fine Arts Association.  Programs are made possible, in part, by grants from the Alabama 
State Council on the Arts. Exhibition Programs are supported by the Poarch Band of Creek Indians.     
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